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Docket No. 50-397

Mr. J.B. Martin
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Martin:

SUBJECT: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21,
MANAGEMENTMEETING SCHEDULE

Following the Management meeting held in your office on December 20, 1991, we discussed
the need to schedule Management meetings on ~ regular basis durirlg.the coniing'ear. In'. the

'ast,our'goal:has been to schedule Management meetings on a quarterly basis to pr'ovide an

opportunity for both of us to assess progress 'an'd make sure that the right is'sues are being
addressed. In fact, the meeting held on December 20 was initially scheduled for March 19,
1991, and was overtaken by events related to the Operator Requalification Program.

I have requested that Mr. Sorensen, of my staff, begin now to work with Mr. Zimmerman, of
your office, to.establish a meeting date during the first quarter of 1992, prior to the start of our
annual outage. 'I: am:aware that you 'have-tentatively'cheduled 'a Systematic 'Ass'essment of
Licensee'Performance (SALP) meeting for February 20, 1992. I prefer that the Management
meeting be conducted on a date other than the SALP meeting date, so we do not run into the
same problems as on December 20.

In addition, I have requested that Mr. Sorensen work with Mr. Zimmerman to arrange a meeting
which would include senior management from the other licensees in Region V as well as you
and your staff for the purpose of jointly discussing recent events within the region. It is my
understanding that this has been discussed and Mr. Zimmerman is working on available dates

and meeting topics.
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Mr. J.B. Martin
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January g8, 1992
MANAGEMENTMEETING SCHI<'.DULE,

I appreciate the interest which you take in the operation of WNP-2 and look forward to the
opportunity to share our accomplishments with you throughout the year.

Very truly yours,

D.. M ur
Managing Director (Mail Drop 387)

GCS:sn

CC: PL Eng, NRC
NS Reynolds, %8cS
Document Contol Desk, NRC
DL williams, BPA (399)
NRC Site Inspector (901A)


